
$$$ Cash Reward $$$ 
Information Sought 

Burglary 
 On October 29, 2022, at 
approximately 3:40 a.m., an unknown 
male illegally gained entrance the 
Burger King in the 200 block of S. 
Fountain Green Road in Bel Air and 
stole an undisclosed amount of cash 
before fleeing the aera. 
 Through investigation, an image of 
the suspect was obtained, and is 
attached to this flier 
 Anyone with information is asked to 
call the Harford County Sheriff’s Office.   

Anyone with information is asked to call Detective Gouveia at                              
443-567-7104. To be eligible for a reward, you must use one of the Tiplines below. 

 Anyone with information regarding the crime who 
wishes to remain anonymous may report their 
information through the following methods listed 
below.  If the information you provide leads to the 
arrest and indictment of the individuals responsible for 
this crime, you may be eligible for a cash reward up to 
$2,000.00. 

 Website/Email: Submit a tip online at  

  http://www.harfordsheriff.org/wanted 

 Website: www.p3tips.com 

 Phone: Harford Crime Solvers:  Call 1-888-540-8477 

http://www.harfordsheriff.org/wanted

